
 
 
 

EXAMINATION CANDIDATE PHOTOGRAPHIC PROOF OF 

IDENTITY AT ALL FFICM EXAMINATIONS 
 
 

All candidates for examinations of the Fellowship of the Faculty of 
Intensive Care Medicine are required to have with them, at the 
time of taking their examinations, photographic identity. This must 
be in the form of a PASSPORT or PHOTO DRIVING LICENCE. The 
candidate must be able to produce this when requested by the 
Faculty Officer or security staff working on behalf of the Faculty. 
Please note that Hospital ID is not acceptable.  
 
Where the name on the photographic identity being used is not 
identical to that given on the candidate’s application form, due to 
marriage etc, then the original marriage certificate or solicitor’s 
letter, as appropriate, must also be produced. 
 
The Faculty should be informed in advance of attendance where 
this is the case (020 7092 1521).  
 
FAILURE TO PRODUCE AN ACCEPTABLE FORM OF PHOTOGRAPHIC 
IDENTITY WILL RESULT IN THE CANDIDATE NOT BEING ALLOWED TO 
CONTINUE WITH THE EXAMINATION.  
 
By order of  
The Director of Training and Examinations 


